
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref.No.:Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.17                                                                                               Date: 15/06/2022

To: All Parents (Class 9 & Class 10)

From: The Principal

Subject: SUPW and IAYP Circular

Dear Parents,

Greetings !!

As shared during the parents orientation and the school reopening circular, the school has
registered for the International Award for Young People (IAYP) Programme for students of
classes 9-10.

Through this program, students get opportunities to explore various activities related to physical
recreation, skill development, community service, etc. which will be duly recognized and
awarded by the program. In order to be eligible for this program, the child needs to be above 14
years before 31st October 2022.

You are requested to kindly send Rs.1000/- (Individual registration fees) by 17th June, Friday.
This amount will be collected by the respective HRTs. For Classes 9-10, based on the age group
and the rigor required by the program, students will register for the Bronze award. Once the
registration amount is received, the students will be registered for the IAYP program through the
school.

Warm Regards,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra

Principal – Redbricks School


